
THE PRESIDENT ELECT

N E ROWE
CBE, D I C , B Sc , MI Mech E, A C G I,
M Inst T , F C G I , F R A e S , F I A e S , Whit Ex

THE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL IS pleased to announce that Mr N E ROWE

has accepted the invitation to become President of the Association on

the reurement of Mr Eric Mensforth at our Annual General Meeting

on June 5th

Mr ROWE was Controller of Research and Special Developments,

B E A , between 1946-51, in which capacity he played an important

part in the establishing of the B E A Helicopter Experimental Umt

Since that time he has had a continuing interest in rotary wing aircraft

He is now Technical Director of Blackburn and General Aircraft Ltd

Mr ROWE served on the Executive Council of the Association from

1950-55 and is a Past President of the Royal Aeronautical Society
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